
Human Rights Council
UPR 21st Session
Recommendations from Denmark to Kuwait, January 2015
Mr. President, 
Denmark warmly welcomes the delegation of Kuwait and thank it for its presentation today. 
We welcome Kuwait's accession in 2013 to the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities. 
Looking ahead, Denmark recommends that the Government of Kuwait ratifies the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture.
We would finally like to commend Kuwait for its constructive engagement in the UPR process. National civil society actors are essential to this process and despite reports to the contrary we hope and have confidence that Kuwait would not resort to reprisals against individuals who have been engaged in the process.   

Thank you, Mr. President.

